
Leuven 2024 Tournament - MCR 

 

 

The tournament went ahead as planned in terms of dates and schedule. The organizers had to deal 

with some last-minute cancellations, which meant we had to have a referee playing. This did not disrupt 

the event. 

 

The hall was spacious enough. We were well seated. The various meals and snacks were good in terms 

of taste quality. A bar was accessible inside the building, in the room next to the one where we were 

playing. 

 

Nothing happened to disrupt the weekend. Results were posted on time between rounds (except once, 

due to a technical problem). 

 

One player asked me to pass on his satisfaction with the organization, which I do. 

 

Another player told me about his frustration with the 1h50 rounds, which wouldn't allow all 16 games 

to be played each time. I don't think this channel is the best place to talk about this, which is what I 

told him. I also told him that one of the reasons for rounds of less than 16 games was the slowness of 

certain players. 

 

All in all: a very enjoyable tournament!  

 

 

Report written on 05/11/24 by Hubert Vignaud, CLUB President. 

 


